
  

Welcome Back 
It has been a pleasure to welcome everyone back to 
school this week. The children all look very smart in their 
school uniforms. We have also been pleased to welcome 
Bonnie, Julian, Eden, Ava, Harry and Ruby to the Tilstock 
family - everyone has made them feel very welcome. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

After School Club Coordinator 
We have an exciting vacancy for an After School Coordinator. 
Hours of work will be 2:45pm – 5:45pm, initially for three days a 
week to start with, additional hours if required. Immediate start 
available. 

 
 

 

Safeguarding 
The safeguarding designated leader at school is Mr. 
Spicer and the deputy safeguarding leaders are Mrs. 
Kaminski and Miss Hamilton. However if you do have any 
concerns, then please do speak to any member of staff. 
 

 

 
 

Coming Up This Term 
 

 

 

 
 Forest School and Reflection Area 

 

 

School Shoes 
We have noticed a few trainers being worn, please could we 
remind everyone that black school shoes should be worn. 

 

Thought of the Week 
This week’s thought is: 
If you cannot find any sunshine be the sunshine! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday Monday (School 
is closed) 

Wednesday 8th May  SATS Information Evening, for 
parents' of children in Year 2 
and Year 6 

Monday 13th May – 
Thursday 16th May  

Year 6 SAT’s week 

Tuesday 14th May, 
2:00pm  

Holy Communion at Church 

Wednesday 15th 
May  

London Residential Information 
Evening for parents' 

Friday 17th May Year 6 Day Out 

Monday 20th May – 
Thursday 23rd May  

Year 2 SAT’s week 

Friday 24th May  Last day of half term 

Monday 3rd June  First Day back at school 

Monday 3rd June – 
Wednesday 5th June  

Year 5 and Year 6 London 
Residential 

Thursday 6th June  Race For Life 

Tuesday 25th June, 
2:00pm  

Holy Communion in Church 

Thursday 27th June  Sports Day  

Wednesday 10th 
July – Friday 12th 
July  

Year 6 Transition Days at SJT 

Friday 19th July  Last day of the school year 
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Parent Bulletins 
From the start, of the second half of the summer term, we will 
be stopping paper copies of the parent bulletin. Bulletins will 
still be viewable on our website, on the following link: 
www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/parent-bulletins/. If you 
would like to receive your bulletin directly by email, please 
send an email to tilstockhead@mmat.co.uk and we will set up 
a mailing list. 

 

Summer 
 

We would all like to say a big thank you 
to Miss Parry and Mrs White-Culf for all 
their hard work over the Easter break. 
Miss Parry has spent a lot of time getting 
our Forest School area looking smart 
and ready for learning and Mrs. White-
Culf has worked hard creating a 
Reflection Area and area for mini-
beasts. Thank you! 

 

Upcoming Events 

Date for your diary! 
 

Please come along and 
support this fun Bingo 

Evening at Sir John Talbot’s 
School. 

 

Prices: 
£6 for a bingo book 

£1 for the flyer game 
£1 for a raffle ticket 

 

Raising money for Combat 
Stress UK 

 

As we enter the summer term, we would 
like to take this opportunity to ask parents 
to ensure children have a sun hat and sun 
cream for days where the sun comes out. 
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